

UNITED SYNAGOGUE OF AMERICA

3080 BROADWAY, NEW YORK 27, N. Y. . RIverside 9-8000

October 8, 1959

Dear Mr. Weiss:

I am happy to advise you that at a meeting of our Executive Council Congregation Tree of Life of Uniontown was unanimously elected to membership in the United Synagogue of America.

I want to take this means to welcome your congregation into the family of the Conservative Movement. I am confident that your affiliation with us will serve the best interests of Judaism generally and of your congregation in particular.

In the near future we will forward to you your official Charter of Affiliation and suggest that in the meantime you plan an appropriate occasion for the formal presentation of the Charter. We will be pleased to arrange for a representative of the United Synagogue to make the presentation.

It is the practice of our congregations to indicate on their stationery as well as on their congregational bulletins that they are affiliated with the United Synagogue of America. I am sure that your congregation too will want to utilize this means to identify itself to its members as well as to the general community as an affiliate of the national association of Conservative congregations.

May we urge you to take the necessary steps to be able to pay your dues next year at the required rate of \$2.00 per capita.

With warmest good wishes for the continued success of the dedicated labors of your congregation, I am,

Sincerely,

Bernath L. Jacobs

President

Mr. Abe Weiss Congregation Tree of Life Pennsylvania Avenue Uniontown, Pennsylvania

BLJ:ar CC: Rabbi D. Leiter

national biennial convention